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Denise, Moniteca, Myrlande, Jesula and Peterson all dressed for school 
 
Dear Friends of Espere Kay, 
We’d like to welcome those of you who are new to receiving our newsletter and say 
welcome back to all who have already been reading monthly. 
It’s hard to believe we are in our second year of school here.  Where did the time go?  
This year Moniteca is in eighth grade, Myrlande - ninth, Jesula, Peterson and Denise – 
twelfth and Stevenson is in thirteenth.   
We have great news!  Myrese passed the state exams so she and Jhonn are both planning 
on attending university in November.  We are praying for a great year for all! 
  

Home Again 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dinner out with our children and their spouses  
 

September also brought a trip home for us to Rhode Island for some much needed R & R.  
While there we had the opportunity to visit with friends and family, go for walks in the 
woods and beach, visit our home church (New Hope Chapel) for two Sundays, do some 
shopping for the ministry and attend a prayer service at North Kingstown Assembly of 
God.  We also spent some time in prayer and worship which was the most refreshing of 
all. 



 
Fourth Annual Fundraiser Tea for Education 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
While in Rhode Island, Deb had the blessing of being able to attend the Fundraiser Tea 
which supports the education of our High School and University students at Loving 
Hands and Espere Kay.  This year the tea included a fashion show (Deb was a last minute 
addition).  All the ladies had fun enjoying tea, cookies, fellowship and the show.  We 
would like to thank everyone who attended and those of you who worked so hard to make 
this year’s fundraiser a success!  See you all again next year!! 
 
 
 

Want to stay in touch with your sponsored young adult? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*  You can send emails to: EspereKay@helpinghaitisorphans.org   
 
*  Letters can be sent through Missionary Flights International to:   
Deb and Dave Kreyssig    
3170 Airmans Drive #2249 HHO 
Fort Pierce, FL 34946 
 
*  If you wish to send packages, please contact us at the above email so we can give 
further instructions.   
 
 
 

 



 
Ways You Can Pray 

Phil 4:6 - 7  “Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by prayer and supplication, with 
thanksgiving, let your requests be made known to God;  and the peace of God, which 
surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.”  
Joys: 
  We are praising God for His protection during this hurricane season.  Hurricanes 

Irma and Michael both passed to our north.  The farmers lost some crops in the 
northern country but damage to the island was minimal.  

  We thank God for answering our prayers for Myrese.  We know many of you 
were praying for her and we prayed with her each day before she went to the 
exams. We all rejoiced when we heard the good news! 

  We are grateful for a safe and blessed trip home.  We were also thankful to find 
everything went well here at EK while we were away.    

 
Requests: 
  Please pray for our wisdom and discernment on how and when to meet requests 

made to us without creating dependence. 
.    Unity within Espere Kay. 
   What direction the Lord wants us to go in our weekly Bible Study this year. 
  Wisdom in discipling the young adults to be fishers of men and to grow in their 

faith. 
  How God wants us to reach out beyond the walls of EK for the Gospel.   
  For a blessed and successful school year. 
  That Myrese would pass the entrance exam for her university so she can attend in 

November. 
  For Jhonn to do well on his exams. 
  God’s provision and protection, keeping the enemy away. 
  As the Holy Spirit leads. 
 
 
Once again we want to thank all of you who are praying for and supporting us.  We can 
feel your prayers and we know they carry us through day to day.  We hope one day many 
of you will be able to visit us here at Espere Kay or we will see you on one of our trips to 
the US.  Until then, “May the Lord bless you and keep you.” 
 
In Christ, 
Deb and Dave 



 
 


